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Dear Professors Chin and Swift, 
 
I write this note to indicate my enthusiastic support for the continued work on the interdisciplinary course you have developed. I approve running this course in the Fall 2016. I am copying Prof Bouratoglou and Mishara on this email as they should be apprised of all the course offerings involving our department. 
 
Thank you again. 
 
Sanjive 
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>>> Ting Chin 2/21/2016 1:08 PM >>>
Sanjive-

Attached please find the documents necessary for our application to teach another ID course in Fall 2016. Included are the proposed syllabus, application for ID course
and minor modification form (we don't know if this is needed).

Please review and let me know if you approve running this course in Fall 2016. It would be co-taught with Humanities faculty member Christopher Swift. We would need an email from you in support of the course (addressed to me). We hope to forward your email approval with the rest of the material to the ID committee on Monday. 

Thanks!
Ting
 
